
Subject: Re: marble again
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 27 Jul 2004 11:48:06 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I went to the website and saw that the Hi-Fi show is scheduled for November 4-7, 2004.  In fact, I
posted an announcement link in the General forum.I'm impressed that you carve the marble for
your speakers.  That is really great.  I still think it might be worthwhile to find a shipper so that you
could provide those outside of Europe.  Maybe an Odessa shipper.  Maybe a Logistics company
here in America.  I don't know, but I think it might be worthwhile to investigate.I saw your tube
amplifier on your website.  What model is that?  Your subwoofer is driven by a MOSFET amp
made by Samod, yes?  Do you know if they have a website on the internet?
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